
 
 

Assessing feasibility and effectiveness of an online parent 
resource to support safe and active sport and recreation for 

children with Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD) 
STUDY PURPOSE 
Researchers at UBC Okanagan are looking for individuals to provide input for developing 
and testing an online training resource for supporting parents raising a child on the autism 
spectrum. The resource will focus on fostering sport and recreation participation and on 
child safety needs. 
 
ELIGIBILITY 
Parents (mothers and/or fathers) of children 
with ASD aged 3-18 years old or service 
providers who work with families of 
children with ASD ages 3-18 years.                                                                                                                                                 
 

DETAILS  
Participants will take part in an online 
survey taking approximately 20 minutes. If 
interested, please click the following link: 
https://ubc.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_b3AMfqvK7kP6YMS 
 
BENEFITS 
Contribution to research that aims to improve physical activity and safety for children 
on the autism spectrum. 
Opportunity to share your thoughts and ideas regarding parent online resources about 
keeping children active and safe. 

 
There are 3 brief COVID19 related questions on this survey, and you may choose 
to skip these questions. 
 

FOR MORE INFO 
Please contact Dr. Lise Olsen 
(Principal Investigator) at UBC Okanagan, School of Nursing: 250-807-9180 or by 
email: lise.olsen@ubc.ca 
 
 
This research is funded by: Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of Canada 

 
Photo by Markus Spiske on Unsplash 


